
November 14, 1991

Phll Barrett
Development Manager, Microsoft Windows 3.1
Microsoft Corp~ratlon
One Microsoft Way
Redmond, HA 98052-6399

Dear Mr. Barrett:

Thank you for your letter dated November i, 1991. I take it
" ] from your letter that you do not know who Roger Sour is, that

DR DO5 6.0
there is no problem between the Windows 3.1 and the
memory control blocks and that Microsoft has no intention of
identifying the presence of DR DOS 6.0 so that Windows 3.1 will
terminate itself or otherwise inconvenience the end-user because
the end-user is r~ng DR DOS instead of MS DOS. Please let me
know immediately if my understandings are incorrect.

As £ indicated in my letter of October 24, 1991, DR1 tries
to maintain a cooperative policy toward software manufacturers
and to work with any so,%ware manufacturer that feels that some-
thing in our operating system is preventing its application from
r~nnlng well.

¯ i If, at any point, Microsoft detects a compatibility problem
or potential problem between Microsoft Windows. 3.1 and DR DOS
6.0, please call either myself or Byron Tomimgas immediately to
discuss the situation- To reach us dial the main switchboard
(408-649-3896) and ask for either of us in Technical Support.

Bradley KJ
senior Technical Support Engineer
General Purpose Operating Systems
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Digital Research.
70 Garden Court

Monterey, CaIiforaia 93940

Legal Department Fax Number (408) 375-9940
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